
Season of Creation Events Coming Up. In addition to some creation-centered prayers and 
readings throughout our regular September services (Sunday Holy Eucharist 10:30 am, Wednesday 
Morning Prayer 8:15 am, Wednesday Compline 8 pm), there are several events scheduled outside the 
church to draw us into this special ecumenical season: 

 

 

• Sunday, September 1, 5:30 pm: We will host a 
Season of Creation Opening Liturgy on the front 
porch of Benedict Hall, followed by an optional 
supper at the Red Pirate food truck at High Five 
Dive Bar (131 Commerce Street). 

 

• Saturday, September 7, 8:00 am: We will meet at 
the Boardwalk at Scipio Creek for Lectio Tierra. 
You may be familiar with Lectio Divina (“divine 
reading”), which is a method of intentional prayer 
and Scripture study. Lectio Tierra (“earth 
reading”) uses the same approach but with 
Scripture that are creation-focused. It is a great 
way to enter into a meditative space centered upon 
our role and relationships with all other living 
beings.  

 
 

• Friday and/or Saturday, September 20/21, 5:00 pm: A 
group from Trinity will meet at Cape San Blas to go 
horseback riding on the beach! If you have never done 
this, it is a fantastic way to experience our fragile shores. 
Cost is $100 per person, signup due September 8 and 
payment due by September 15. There will be a signup 
sheet in Benedict Hall with all the particulars or call Travis 
Pecot. A Lectio Tierra will occur simultaneously for those 
who do not wish to ride.  

 

 

 



• Saturday, September 28, 5:00-7:00 pm: We will 
celebrate the much-loved CANOEUCHARIST in 
Apalachicola Bay. We will meet in the waters 
off of Seafood Landing Park (near the 
intersection of US Hwy 98 and Pal Rivers 
Road) for a Holy Eucharist like you’ve never 
experienced! Any sea-worthy vessel is invited. 
There will be a signup sheet in Benedict Hall so 
we can get a headcount and know how many 
vessels are needed. If you are willing to bring 
your boat, let us know how many people you 
can transport.  

 

 

• Friday, October 4, 5:30 pm: We will host a 
Season of Creation Closing Liturgy at the 
Chapman Botanical Gardens (177 5th St), 
followed by an optional supper at Half-Shell 
Dockside (301 Market St). 

 

 

 


